
 

 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL 
(A6005 BYE-PASS ROAD, CHILWELL AND NOTTINGHAM ROAD, 

ATTENBOROUGH (RESTRICTED ROAD) ORDER 2018 (5261) 
 

Statement of Reasons 

 

Nottinghamshire County Council have received requests to improve safety for 
pedestrians and road users along part of A6005 Nottingham Road and Bye-Pass 
Road at Chilwell. It is therefore proposed to extend the existing 30mph speed limit 
near Eldon Road to its junction with Queens Road West. 
 
The proposals will be advertised in the Nottingham Post on 2nd January 2019 with 
notices displayed on site.  
 
The extents of the proposed speed limit are shown on Drawing Number 
H/SLW/2920/01. 
 

 

  

 

 

 


